
 1 

 

SUNNY DAYS AHEAD WITH  
50% OFF FAIR ADMISSION DISCOUNT 

 
For Immediate Release 
August 25, 2024 

 
Vancouver, B.C. — Following several rainy days, including a record setting rainfall on Saturday, 
August 24, the PNE Fair is announcing a 50% discount on pairs of Fair tickets sold for visits on 
August 27, 28 and 29th! 
 
“Response to the 2024 Fair has been very positive but following some significant rain last week 
and through Saturday, we wanted to get the Fair kick-started again going into our final weekend,” 
says PNE spokesperson Laura Ballance.  
 
This special promotion is valid all-day Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday (August 27-29) and 
tickets must be bought in multiples of two and of the same type. Purchase in advance online 
onsite or at ticket booths.  
 
For more information about PNE Fair visit: www.pne.ca  
 
Connect with the PNE:  
www.facebook.com/PNE.Playland/ 

https://instagram.com/PNE_Playland 
http://www.twitter.com/PNE_Playland 
  
About the PNE: 
 
Owned by the City of Vancouver, the PNE is a healthy and vibrant non-profit organization dedicated to 
delivering over 3 million visitors a year with memorable experiences through access to first-class 
cultural, music, sporting and family entertainment events, as well as access to public space for passive 
recreation. Founded in 1910, the PNE’s home is Hastings Park, a multi-facility venue in Vancouver 
where the organization manages four activity streams: the annual PNE Fair, Playland Amusement Park, 
Park Care and Facility Maintenance and an expansive portfolio of year-round events. All revenues 
generated are invested back into park space, community programs and non-revenue generating 
educational and entertainment experiences.   
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Media Contact: 
Laura Ballance      
604.771.5176 (mobile) 
Laura@LBMG.ca 

mailto:Laura@LBMG.ca

